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Pets in public housing.
This sounds like a reflection of what's happening at the county level. I think it's a good idea. 
Nurturing an animal allows one to have a constant relationship and nurtures themselves in the 
process.

With that in mind, the developments should accommodate the additional needs that come with 
pet ownership. (I'm thinking little dog runs or parks for socializing, insulated walls, protected 
balconies/doggy doors)

Korie Schmidt
(310) 600-2278
TheSEODoctors@gmail.com
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